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Mr. C. E. MacDonald, Chief
Transportation Certificaticn Sranch
Division of Fuel Cycle and
Material Safety, NMSS
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20535
References: (1) ESG Letter 78AT-5440 dated June 13, 1978,
R. J. McDermott to Dr. C. V. Smith,
"Quality Assurance Program for Shipping
Packages for Radioactive Material”
(2) NRC Letter FCTC:RHO 71-0035 dated
October 9, 1979, C. E. MacDonald to
R. J. McDermott
Dear Mr. MacDonald: )
Subject: Quality Assurance Program for Shipping Packages for
Radioactive Material
Reference 1 transmitted ten copies of NOO1QFP810001, "QA Program for
Packaging Licensed Radioactive Material for Shipment" for filing
pursuant to 10 CFR 71.5i(a), and Reference 2 requested revisions to
address indicated items in your acceptance criteria. Accordingly,
we are enclosing seven copies of Revision A to our QA Program for your
evaluation.
Very truly yours, -
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R. J. McDermott
Director

Quality Assurance
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